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To whom it may concern, 

 

Please take action in favor of HJR5 so all Oregonians are secure in their right to 

harvest and consume the foods they hunt, fish, and gather in a state abundant with 

these natural resources.  

 

As a Learn To Hunt instructor, each year I see more Oregonians from all walks of life 

turning to the outdoors as a means to augment their famlies diet while increasing 

their self sufficiency. I even picked mushrooms for the first time!  

 

The fastest growing segments of new outdoors people are hispanics, women, and 

first generation legal immigrants. These are also the people who become new 

stewards of Oregon's beautiful resources. Let's ensure it remains that way.  

 

Your favorable consideration in this matter is truly appreciated.  

 

Sincerely, Kelly Parkman President Hoodview OHA. Lead Instructor OHA Learn To 

Hunt program.  


